THE BUILD BULLETIN

Updates for Boldron

As mentioned in our last bulletin, Boldron’s backhaul is now connected to our cabinet!
This means we will soon be able to service residents and businesses in the area with full
fibre broadband.

If you've signed-up for a connection, you may have spotted our home installations
‘proving your lead-in". This means, they’re making sure the underground or overhead path
from our network your front door is clear.

Completing this process ahead of time will ensure quick and easy installation
appointments so that your transition to fibre is as seamless as possible.

Before opening these installation appointments, we've been completing some
maintenance on the network. The final piece of this work is due to be completed by the
end of March.

When we have the all clear, those with contracts will be contacted to schedule their
installation. These installations are currently forecasted to begin at the end of March.
However, we are working with our build partners to improve this date if possible.

Some homes which are connected underground may need extra ground works on your
property to progress the installation. If this is the case for you, our installation team will
let you know when they book in your appointment.

We'd again like to thank the Boldron community for their ongoing patience and
cooperation throughout this journey. If you're yet to sign-up, there’s still time. Please
contact our Sales Team on 0333 305 7560 (option 1) or email
sales@fusionfibregroup.co.uk.
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